Phyllis Edwards
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From: Mull, Donna, EMNRD [donna.mull@state.nm.us] RE@EB!‘M? '
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 11:13 AM e
To: Phyllis Edwards MAR 12700
Subject: Taurus State Com #2, API #30-005-27995 HQbQE‘Z’&J&;!@J
Phyllis,

Per our phone conversation today; this well should have been permitted on Federal forms.
Surface is State Land but the minerals are Federal.

I have talked with David Glass with the BLM in Roswell (575) 627-0275 about this matter.
He stated that the well should be shut-in, until this matter can be corrected.

Also the property name needs to be changed to Taurus State-Federal Com.
If you have further questions on this matter, please call Donna Mull (575) 393-6161 ext 115.

Thanks Donna i
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